
 
 

 

Indian Summer is Back Again! I thought for a moment there we weren’t going to have 

a Summer and here it is. So grateful to live in Point Richmond. This time of year is 

always so lovely. We absolutely love the warm transition to Fall. The sounds of kids 

getting settled into a new school year, football games, festivals and elections. Sorry if 

that last item wasn’t as much fun as the rest. Although, I still contend that it is great to 

live in such a country where we have the opportunity to vote, even if the candidates and 

propositions aren’t perfect. It’s another chance for us to perfect our most precious Union. 

So make sure you register and if you need a ride to the polling place give me a call. 

  
It’s Finally Here! I have been in planning mode for Picnic in the Point for the past 5 

months. Come on out on Saturday, September 24, 12pm to 5pm (see the flyer enclosed). We 

are looking for volunteers to help on the day of the event setting up from 8:30am to 11:30am 

then take down from 5pm to 7pm.  

  
PRNC MEMBERSHIP DUES—are still one of the best deals in town! Dues are 

$10/individual, $15/household. Dues for 2016-2017 are due now! If you want to vote and 

be part of the solution become a member today!  

 

See you all around the Point! 

 

David Schoenthal  

  

David Schoenthal, President  

Point Richmond Neighborhood Council  
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The Point Richmond Neighborhood Council and Point 

Richmond Business Association invite you to attend 

RICHMOND CITY COUNCIL CANDIDATES 

FORUM 

September 28, 2016 

Confirmed to attend 

Vinay Pimple 

Cesar Zepeda 

Jael Myrick 

Melvin Willis 

Corky Booze 

Jim Rogers 

Uche Uwahemu 

Ben Choi 

To be held at the Washington Elementary School – 565 Wine Street in the Multi- 

Purpose Room (located on the corner of Wine and West Richmond Ave) 

Richmond, CA 94801 from 7pm to 9pm 

Questions for the candidates can be sent to David Schoenthal, President Point 

Richmond Neighborhood Council – schoenthald@gmail.com  



 
 

*There will not be a PRNC General Membership or PRBA luncheon this month. 

PAY DUES NOW AND YOU’RE COVERED UNTIL MAY 2017. The dues help cover us  

administrative expenses and are minimal: $10 for individuals and $15 for a household. If this 

is a financial hardship, a waiver is gladly granted. Lifetime memberships are available for 

$500. Bring dues to next meeting or mail check and application to: PRNC; P.O. Box 70386; 

Point Richmond, CA 94807 – DO NOT mail membership to PRNCC address in front of 

mailer – delivery will be delayed.   

  New               Individual       
  Renewal             Household    

       
Name_______________________________________________________________        
  

Mailing Address _________________________________________________________  

  

Telephone_____________________________e-mail______________________________                      

  

Signature______________________________________Date______________________ 

  

         

     

POINT RICHMOND NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL 

P.O. Box 70386   Pt. Richmond, CA 94807 

 


